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February 2, 2023 

International Summer School in Spoken Sanskrit 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Institute for South and Central Asian Studies at Leipzig University 
(Germany) together with the Spracheninstitut an der Universität Leipzig 
e.V. (Language Institute) is organising an International Summer School
in Spoken Sanskrit. Instructor is the internationally renowned Dr.
Sadananda Das.

The Summer School will be held from August 1 – 25, 2023 as a face-to-
face event. 

We would be very grateful if you could inform your colleagues and students 
about this opportunity. More information is available in the enclosed leaflet 
and poster as well as on our website. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

With best wishes and kind regards, 

Prof. Dr. Jowita Kramer 
University professor 
Institute for South and Central Asian Studies, Leipzig University 

In case you do not wish to get any more emails from us, please let us know. 




